

BỘ ĐỀ ÔN LUYỆN THI VÀO LỚP 6

DẠNG BÀI 8: HOÀN THÀNH CÂU VÀ ĐOẠN VĂN

Exercise 1: Choose the best option to complete the sentence.

1. Where is Nam now? – He _____ TV in the living room.
A. watch B. watched C. watching D. to watch
2. Yesterday, my mother _____ me a robot toy on my birthday.
A. give B. gave C. giving D. to give
3. Last summer, I _____ fishing with my uncle in the afternoon.
A. go B. went C. goes D. going
4. Peter usually drives _____ Mary.
A. more fast B. fast than C. faster than D. faster
5. You should put the food in a reusable box _____ a plastic bag.
A. by B. instead of C. for D. of
6. What is the _____ of that river
A. long B. wide C. length D. heavy
7. Mount Everest is the highest mountain _____ the world.
A. in B. on C. at D. to
8. Would you like _____ sandwiches?
A. any B. some C. many D. a
9. We shouldn't _____ rubbish on the street.
A. throw B. reuse C. wrap D. turn off
10. Many foreign tourists say that Ho Chi Minh City is _____ than Hanoi.
A. exciting B. more exciting C. excited D. exciting
11. I will _____ my lucky money in my piggy bank.
A. keep B. spend C. borrow D. give
12. _____ she plays the piano!
A. How beautiful B. How beautifully C. What good D. What
13. The meeting is very important, so you _____ be late!
A. must B. mustn't C. should D. shouldn't
14. Our grandparents live in _____ in the countryside.
A. a big old beautiful house B. a big beautiful old house
C. an old big beautiful house D. a beautiful big old house
15. That city is the most famous _____ its night market.
A. to B. with C. for D. of
16. You can watch Cinderella on TV _____ you can read it.
A. so B. when C. but D. or
17. _____ draw on the walls and tables, please.
A. Do B. Don't C. Should D. Shouldn't

BỘ ĐỀ ÔN LUYỆN THI VÀO LỚP 6

18. Many young people enjoy _____ playing football in their free time.
 A. do B. to do C. doing D. does
19. Her birthday is _____ Thursday, December 12th.
 A. at B. on C. in D. of
20. In the cinema, we _____ eat or drink anything.
 A. must B. should C. shouldn't D. can
21. Please turn _____ the lights. The room is so dark.
 A. with B. off C. in D. on
22. Peter oftenskating in his free time.
 A. does B. do C. goes D. plays

Exercise 2: Read and complete the text with the words in the box.

websites	emails	radio	Chats	TV
news	program	magazines	Hobby	information

There are four people in my family. Each of US has a different (1) _____. My dad likes reading newspapers because he can get the latest (2) _____ every morning. However, my mom enjoys watching (3) _____ and reading(4) _____. Mom often spends hours reading articles about fashion and cooking. Unlike my mom and dad, my brother only loves exploring (5) _____ about airplanes. He spends most of his free time getting (6) _____ about the history and development of aircraft. He also writes (7) _____ or (8) _____ with his friends about his hobby. To me, I'm really interested in listening to music. I love listening to music on The FM (9) _____. I also like music (10) _____ on TV on Sundays. What about you? What is your hobby?

Exercise 3: Read and complete the text with the words in the box.

lesson	tortoise	carelessly	race	rest	slowly
--------	----------	------------	------	------	--------

THE HARE AND THE TORTOISE

One day, there was a (1).....between a hare and a (2)..... “Ready, steady, go” cried the animals in the forest. The hare ran very fast and soon passed the tortoise. He thought, “I’ll win the race, but I want to have a (3).....first”. Soon he fell asleep under a tree. The tortoise walked and walked very (4)..... He didn’t stop to rest. He passed the hare. Then he passed the line in the end. The animals cheer loudly for the winner. They woke up the hare. The hare began to run again, but it was too late. The (5).....of this story is: *It is better to go slowly than quickly and (6).....*

Exercise 4: Read and complete the passage with the given words.

BỘ ĐỀ ÔN LUYỆN THI VÀO LỚP 6**drawing****artist****teacher****exciting****doctor**

I am Linda. I have two best friends: Anna and Rose. I'd like to be (1) in the future. I love children and I want to work in a school near my house. It's an (2) work. Anna would like to be a (3) when she grows up. She wants to help the poor people. Rose likes (4) pictures. She wants to be an (5) I hope that one day, our dream will come true.

Exercise 5: Read and complete the passage with the word in the box.**illnesses****dream****disabled****grow****architect****doctor**

My name is Thang. I come from Da Nang. When I (1) up, I would like to be a (2) I want to help poor patients and (3) I would like to work with other people to find cures for serious (4) such as cancer. My brother is a student. His name is Phong. He wants to be an (5) He wants to design beautiful buildings. We are studying hard now. We hope that our (6) will come true in the future.

Exercise 6: Read and complete the passage with the given words.**opposite****street****go****turn****end**

Panda Park is on Lenin Street. From here, you (1) straight ahead about 200 meters. Then you will see a hospital on the left. (2) left and go along the (3) There is a supermarket at the (4) of the street. You can buy some snacks and drinks at the supermarket and bring them to the park. At the crossroads, you will see Panda Park on the left. It's (5) the bus stop.

Exercise 7: Choose the suitable words to fill in the blank.

It is a custom for all (1) of a Chinese family to be present at home on the Eve of Chinese New Year for the family gathering. This custom is meant to show the unity of the family for the (2) new year. On the (3) five days of the Chinese New Year, no one in the family is allowed to sweep the floor. The Chinese believe that sweeping the floor (4) drive away all good (5) that the New Year can bring

- | | | | |
|---------------|------------|------------|---------------|
| 1. A. people | B. members | C. friends | D. characters |
| 2. A. to come | B. come | C. comes | D. coming |
| 3. A. one | B. first | C. next | D. all |
| 4. A. should | B. must | C. will | D. mustn't |
| 5. A. luck | B. money | C. news | D. time |

BỘ ĐỀ ÔN LUYỆN THI VÀO LỚP 6**Exercise 8: Choose the suitable words to fill in the blank.**

I would like to live in one of the (1).....modern houses in the world. It will produce all the energy it needs from the (2).....energy, the wind energy, but not from gas, or oil. There will be modern electronic (3).....in the kitchen such as a smart refrigerator, a dishwasher, a microwave oven, and so on. The house will also have a hi-tech TV that helps us to watch TV programmes from space. A home robot will be able to do all of (4).....so our life will become more comfortable than ever (5).....

- | | | | |
|------------------|------------------|-------------|-----------------|
| 1. A. much | B. more | C. most | D. almost |
| 2. A. sun | B. solar | C. sunny | D. cloudy |
| 3. A. appliances | B. tools | C. machines | D. equip |
| 4. A. housework | B. the housework | C. homework | D. the homework |
| 5. A. until | B. after | C. before | D. then |

Exercise 9: Choose the suitable words to fill in the blank.

I would like to live in one of the (1).....modern houses in the world. It will produce all the energy it needs from the (2).....energy, the wind energy, but not from gas, or oil. There will be modern electronic (3).....in the kitchen such as a smart refrigerator, a dishwasher, a microwave oven, and so on. The house will also have a hi-tech TV that helps us to watch TV programmes from space. A home robot will be able to do all of (4).....so our life will become more comfortable than ever (5).....

- | | | | |
|------------------|------------------|-------------|-----------------|
| 1. A. much | B. more | C. most | D. almost |
| 2. A. sun | B. solar | C. sunny | D. cloudy |
| 3. A. appliances | B. tools | C. machines | D. equip |
| 4. A. housework | B. the housework | C. homework | D. the homework |
| 5. A. until | B. after | C. before | D. then |

Exercise 10: Choose the suitable words to fill in the blank

I live in a small village called Northville. There are about 2000 people here. I love the village (1)..... it is very quiet and life is slow and easy. The village is always clean, people look (2).....it with great care. The air is always clean, too. People are much friendlier here than a city because everyone (3)..... the others, and if someone has a problem, there are always people who can help.

There are only a few things that I don't like about Northville. One thing is that we have not got many things to do in the evening. We haven't got (4).....cinemas or theatres. The other thing is that people always talk about (5)....., and everyone knows what everyone is doing. But I still prefer village life to life in a big city

- | | | | |
|--------------|-------------|---------------|----------------|
| 1. A. so | B. although | C. because | D. but |
| 2. A. for | B. at | C. up | D. after |
| 3. A. knows | B. know | C. is knowing | D. knew |
| 4. A. little | B. some | C. any | D. few |
| 5. A. others | B. other | C. another | D. one another |

BỘ ĐỀ ÔN LUYỆN THI VÀO LỚP 6

DẠNG BÀI 9: ĐỌC HIỂU



PRACTICE

Exercise 1. Read and answer.

My name is Huong. I'm ten years old. In my free time, I often read story books. My favourite story is Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs. I like reading books because it helps me widen knowledge. My father often watches sports programs on TV because he is a big fan of football. My mother likes cooking. She usually cooks meals for our family. My brother, Phong likes playing sports. He often does karate in his free time. At weekends, my family goes camping or goes for a picnic. We go for a picnic once a month.

1. What does Huong do in her free time?

=>

2. What does her father often do in his free time?

=>

3. What does her mother like doing?

=>

4. What does her brother do in his free time?

=>

5. What do they do at weekends?

=>

6. How often do they go for a picnic?

=>

Exercise 2: Read the text and answer the questions.

Once upon a time, there was a beautiful and gentle girl named Tam. Her mother died when she was very young. She lived with her father, who loved her very much. However, things changed when her father remarried. Her step-mother and her step-sister named Cam treated her badly. Cam was as cruel as her mother. They made her do a lot of housework. Then one day, Tam met the King thanks to a fairy's help. He got married with Tam. Next, Cam and her mother tried many different ways to kill Tam but they didn't succeed. In the end, Tam and the King lived happily ever after.

1. What was Tam like?

≤

2. Who did Tam live with?

≤

3. How did Cam and her mother treat Tam?

≤

BỘ ĐỀ ÔN LUYỆN THI VÀO LỚP 6

4. What were Cam and her mother like?

≤

5. Who got married with Tam?

≤

Exercise 3: Read and answer the questions.

My name is Minh. I'd like to be a pilot in the future just like my uncle. I'd like to fly planes and visit other countries. It's difficult to become a pilot so I study hard at school. Science, Maths and English are my favourite subjects. I also do exercise every day to be tall and strong. Pilots are strong and tall I hope my dream will come true one day.

1. What would he like to be in the future?

=>

2. Does Minh like Vietnamese?

=>

3. Why does he study hard at school?

=>

4. How often does he do exercise?

=>

5. What are his favourite subjects?

=>

Exercise 4: Read and answer the questions.

Dear Tim,

Thank you for your letter. I am glad to hear that you are fine. I am fine, too. It is really interesting to know about vacations of American students. You are right. We have fewer vacations than American students. Each year, we just have about four vacations. We have a day off for Independent Day on September 2nd, two days off on April 30th and May Day. Our most important vacation is Tet. Tet holiday often lasts for nine or ten days. Our longest vacation is summer vacation. It lasts for almost three months. We usually spend time with our families. We don't have vacation for Easter, Thanksgiving and Christmas, but we also celebrate them.

Please write and tell me your last summer vacation

Your friend, Hoa

1. Do Vietnamese students have more or less vacations than American students?

.....

2. How many vacations do Vietnamese students have? What are they?

.....

3. Which vacation is the longest?

.....

4. Which vacation is the most important?

.....

BỘ ĐỀ ÔN LUYỆN THI VÀO LỚP 6

5. How long does Tet holiday last?

.....

Exercise 5: Read and answer the questions.

Today there is a TV set nearly every home. People watch television every day, and some people watch it from morning until night. Americans watch television about 35 hours a week. But is television good or bad for you? People have different answers. Some say that there is a lot of violence on TV today, the programs are terrible and people don't get any exercise because they only sit and watch TV. Others think that TV programs bring news from around the world, help you learn many useful things, especially children. Thanks to television, people learn about life in other countries, and it helps people relax after a long day of hard work.

1. Is television very popular nowadays? Why?

.....

2. How many hours do Americans watch TV a day?

.....

3. Why don't some people like watching television?

.....

4. What does television bring to you?

.....

5. What do you learn from television?

.....

DẠNG BÀI 10: THÀNH LẬP CÂU



PRACTICE

Exercise 1. Arrange the words to make the correct sentences.

1. music / like / the / I / evenings / listening / in / to.

→

2. phone / she / me / the / not / at / weekend / will.

→

3. soon / new / will / of / you / lots / have / friends.

→

4. her / intelligent / all / is / Jane / sisters / more / than.

→

5. with / me / the / cinema / to / go / to / you / like / would / ? /

→

6. You/ do/ watch/ usually/ T.V/ every night?

→

7. teeth/ meals/ right / our/ should/ after/ we/ brush

→

BỘ ĐỀ ÔN LUYỆN THI VÀO LỚP 6

8. attractive/ let's/ our/ grounds/ more/ school/ make

→ _____

9. for/ what/ we/ have/ tomorrow/ shall/ breakfast?

→ _____

10. What / beautiful / she/ has/ a/ dress/ !

→ _____

Exercise 2. Write complete sentences, using the given cues.

1. What time / our class / start?

→ _____

2. How much/ this mobile phone / cost?

→ _____

3. enjoy/listen/ music because it/ help/ me/ relax.

→ _____

4. It/ very important/ protect/ forests.

→ _____

5. Which/ longest river/ Vietnam?

→ _____

6. My youngest brother/ not / like/ read.

→ _____

7. Could/ show me/ way/ nearest park?

→ _____

8. Yesterday/ I / absent/ school/ because / I / ill.

→ _____

9. There/ a lot / interesting shops / in / city?

→ _____

10. our library / be / one / the / large / libraries / the city.

→ _____

Exercise 3. Finish the second sentence in such a way that it means the same as the sentence.

1. I enjoy watching TV.

→ I am _____

2. Duong is better than anyone in the class.

→ Duong is the _____

3. Please don't make any noise; I'm very tired.

→ I'd rather _____

4. Let's go swimming.

→ What about _____?

BỘ ĐỀ ÔN LUYỆN THI VÀO LỚP 6

5. The weather is too cold for us to go out.
→ The weather isn't _____
6. The film isn't interesting for us to see.
→ The film is too _____
7. She likes drinking milk.
→ Milk is _____
8. Tim is better at English than Susan.
→ Susan isn't _____
9. We spent five hours getting to London.
→ It took _____
10. Listening to music gives him pleasure.
→ He enjoys _____
11. She is more beautiful than her younger sister.
→ Her _____
12. Peter is the best at English in his class.
→ Nobody _____
13. Let's have a picnic in the park on the weekend.
→ Why _____
14. How much are these red notebooks?
→ What _____ ?
15. He prefers golf to tennis.
→ He'd rather _____
16. It was an interesting film.
→ What _____
17. The exam was easier than we thought.
→ The exam was not _____
18. I often walk from my house to school in 10 minutes.
→ It takes _____
19. Lan's father is a careful driver.
→ Lan's father drivers _____
20. My brother likes playing soccer better than watching TV.
→ My brother prefers _____
21. Nga didn't go to school yesterday because she was sick.
→ Because of _____
22. That book belongs to Nam.
→ Nam _____
23. No one in our class is taller than Anna
→ Anna is the _____

BỘ ĐỀ ÔN LUYỆN THI VÀO LỚP 6

24. Reading is more boring than watching TV

→ Watching TV is more _____

25. It takes me about two hours each day to do my homework.

→ I spend _____